
From: Andrew Aubrey  
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 4:33 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Subsidized Transit Program Update 

 
Hi there, 
 
Please add and use my following comments to the council agenda under the Subsidized 
Transit Program Update: 
 
Look at the poverty line. Look at the ODSP maximum amount. Do basic math. People with 
disabilities cannot afford to feed themselves. It's not rocket surgery. Removing the ability 
to travel to grocery stores, doctor's appointments and daycare is disgustingly cruel. Please 
consider the repercussions of your decision today. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Andrew Aubrey, RPN. 
 


